
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  February 13, 2024 
 
RE:  Deerwood Roundabout Island Enhancements 
 

 

In order to continue preparation for a future landscape design in the center island of the 

Deerwood roundabout, the framework of a preliminary design needs to be determined 

and submitted to MODOT for approval.  While we know we want the island landscaped, 

if a sign is still desired, the basic parameters of the sign also need to be established and 

submitted to MODOT for approval.   

We will discuss the MODOT guidance and staff recommendations at the study meeting. 
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